SAHRA Information – Nov 13 2018

Christmas Bazaar – Armour Heights Presbyterian Church

Saturday, November 17

10:00 am to 3:00 pm

Armour Heights Presbyterian Church, 105 Wilson Avenue

Come and enjoy Armour Heights famous homemade pies and baking, visit the spectacular artisans and get ready for the upcoming season!

Understanding Hearing Loss

Join the Armour Heights Presbyterian Church for a Lunch & Learn Presentation on **Tues, Nov 20, 2018 12:00-2:00 pm** for lunch and conversation to learn about hearing loss and the latest developments in hearing technology from Connect Hearing (www.connecthearing.ca). The lunch is generously sponsored by Canterbury Place. A notice is attached. If you would like to attend, please contact Erin Stone at estone@armourheights.org or 416-485-4000 by Fri, Nov 16th so that they can plan the lunch numbers.

Toronto Hydro – Ontario Energy Board Community Meetings

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) regulates Ontario's energy sector and sets distribution rates for local utilities. Toronto Hydro has applied to the OEB to change its distribution rates effective January 1, 2020. As part of our review of this application, the OEB wants to hear from their customers and ensure that they have an opportunity to have their say. Towards that end, they are holding a series of community meetings throughout the city, beginning November 22. Five of the six meetings will be in-person as well as livestreamed. The sixth will be a webinar. Dates, times and locations follow below, and each event linked for registration on Eventbrite. Registration is not required, but appreciated.

The OEB is holding community meetings so that consumers can have an opportunity to:

- speak with utility representatives directly and ask why they want the change they're proposing
- ask us questions about our process and find out how to get involved
- give us their comments about the application, verbally or in writing, which we give to the decision-makers to consider as part of the hearings process

Consumers are also welcome to make a presentation if they like. The OEB will keep notes about the questions and comments made at the meetings. They will also file a report so the decision-makers at the Ontario Energy Board are aware of all the concerns that utility customers raise about an application — the very people who may be affected by the changes their utility is requesting.

Thursday, November 22, 3:30 - 5:30 pm. North York Central Library

Thursday, November 22, 6:30 – 8:30 pm, North York Central Library

Monday, November 26, 6:30 – 8:30 pm, Scarborough Civic Centre Tuesday, December 4, 6:30 – 8:30 pm, Central YMCA, 20 Grosvenor Street (Downtown Toronto) Wednesday, December 5, 6:30 – 8:30 pm, Royal Canadian Legion, 110 Jutland Road (Etobicoke) **Thursday, December 6, 6:30 – 8:30 pm, Webinar**

New SAHRA Website

Please visit our new and improved website at https://sahratoronto.com/